
Message from the Coordinator
Happy February! It is going to be a busy month at the Fulford Center! The Fulford Center, 
along with Magnolia Midlands GYSTC, will be welcoming students from JD Dickerson Prima-
ry School, David Emanuel Academy, and Metter Elementary School for planetarium shows all 
month. We are very excited to have these groups at the Fulford Center and on campus at East 
Georgia State College. Inside this month’s newsletter is more information about what the stu-
dents experience during their field trips to the Fulford Center. 

We are also working on scheduling dates for the Total Wellness Series that will begin in March 
and dates for Summer Camps! Currently, we are planning four to five different camps to be held 
at the center. Next month’s newsletter will have more information about the camps and how to 
register.

UPCOMING EVENTS
February 1 - 3  – JD Dickerson Planetarium Visit (Pre-K)
February 3 –  Bobcat Buddies
February 7 - 10 – JD Dickerson Planetarium Visit (1st Grade)
February 10 – DAR Meeting
February 14 – Middle Judicial CHINS Meeting
	          GLAD Garden Club Meeting
February 15 - 17 – JD Dickerson Planetarium Visit (Kindergarten)
February 15 – Bobcat Buddies
February 17 – Family Connection Meeting
	          Beta Sigma Phi Meeting

	           Bobcat Buddies
February 18 – Emanuel] Women’s Facility Job Fair
	           EREA Meeting
February 21 - 22– Metter Elementary Planetarium Visit
February 22 – Bobcat Buddies
February 23 – CSRA RESA Board Meeting
February 24 – Bobcat Buddies 
February 25 – EGSC Alumni Awards
February 28 – Delta Kappa Gamma Meeting
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Planetarium Shows at the Fulford Center
   The month of February and into March is packed with planetar-
ium shows at the Fulford Center! During the school field trips to 
the Fulford Center, the students and teachers get to enjoy a plan-
etarium show and an activity that corresponds with the informa-
tion in the show. When students enter the planetarium, Harley 
Smith gives them information about what planetariums are and 
the different features that it offers. Some of these features include 
mapping out constellations, locating planets, and learning how 
scientists use planetariums to study space. After the show, students 

meet with Erin Youmans and Kim Hooks with Magnolia Midlands 
Georgia Youth Science and Technology Centers (GYSTC) to do an 
activity that gives a deeper understanding of the lesson the plane-
tarium show shared. 
   The Fulford Center would like to thank Erin and Kim for their 
partnership with each planetarium show held at the center, and 
to each school that visits the planetarium! For more information 
about the planetarium, contact Harley Smith at 478-289-2464 or 
hdsmith@ega.edu. 


